
 
 

NOTIFICATION 
School Reopening 
      January 9, 2025 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians and Students, 
 
You all are hereby informed that from tomorrow 10th January, 2025 Friday the 
school will reopen for all the classes from pre-Nursery to Class XI at its usual time 
9:00 AM to 3:00 PM. 
 
Please send your ward in proper winter uniform.  
  
Regards, 
Gurukul 


